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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES
COMMITTEE BY DEPUTY J.L. DOREY OF ST. HELIER

 
ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 15th MARCH 2005

 
Question
 
Would the President supply members with the pregnancy termination statistics for the last two years, in the format
previously supplied under the provisions of Article 9 of the Termination of Pregnancy (Jersey) Law 1997?
 
Answer
 
The pregnancy termination statistics are provided in the Medical Officer of Health’s annual reports on the
management of the Termination of Pregnancy (Jersey) Law 1997. The information which the Deputy requests
was, co-incidentally, provided to all States’ members over the last weekend under cover of R.C.12/2005.


